Dr. Cyril Wecht, pathology Central Medical Center and Hospital 1200 Centre Ave., Pittsburgh, PA 15219 Dear Cyril,

I've finished the lengthy draft of the book I told you about. Dave Wrone is reytping it on his computer when he can find the time. I've thought of another book that
will not require much use of my files that are in the basement (my use of stairs is
limited and I may not stand still at file cabients) and in the course of trying to
gather some information I have cannot find what I hope you can locate without much
trouble, what the academy of forensic science published about Oswald.

I think there was more than I can remember but I do remember an artifice noting that one could not be sympathetic to both the Communists and the Socialist Workers Party.

Which, of course, is obvious. But better coming from a recognized source.

I think that article was written by a lawyer.

The book I'm about to start will be about Oswald.

I hate to say it but the draft just completed is about 250,000 words! Thanks for anything you can do.

I hope you have a good holiday beason and that the coming years is better than we have any right to expect.

sincerely,

Hard